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Dear Mayor Scully and Councilmembers,

   I am writing to plead with the council to amend the budget to complete the sidewalk on N
200th from 25th Ave NE to 30th Ave NE in front of Cascade K-8 Community School (CK8).
My youngest child attends CK8 and we and others use this path daily and it is truly unsafe
walking to and from school. This is a safety issue for our students as they have to walk into the
street and among the traffic to reach both 25th Ave NE and 30th Ave NE. I know the city
prioritizes the safety of our youngest and most vulnerable more than this and will put forth a
change to the budget that finishes this sidewalk. Thank you for your consideration!

Sincerely,
Heidi Loewen
Shoreline School District parent of 13 years and Lake Forest Park resident
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